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“Holy is the dish and drain, the soap and sink, and the cup and plate and the warm wool socks, and the cold 
white tile, showerheads and good dry towels and frying eggs sound like psalms, with bits of salt measured in my 

palm. It’s all a part of a sacrament, as holy as a day is spent…” — Carrie Newcomer 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 I hope you’ll be joining us this Sunday night at 6:00pm for our annual Parish Picnic - it will be a great 
evening of food, games and activities and time to spend with family and friends. We don’t have a Family Dinner 
Night this month because of the Parish Picnic, so please join us as our parish family gathers for a great time 
together! (Our next Parish Family Dinner Night is scheduled for Friday, July 26). 
 

 This Sunday you’ll notice that our vestments are back to the color green - the first time on a Sunday since 
February 10. The Sundays of Ordinary Time are lived out in the light of Pentecost - these are the days when we 
continue the mission of the Church that was launched on Pentecost Day, when the disciples were set on fire with 
the love of God and pushed out by that love into the world, so that all might know and experience the love of God 
made real and visible in Jesus. Even though the summer is often a more relaxed time, the liturgical color of green 
reminds us that the Lord is always offering more life and growth in our spiritual life, both individually and as a 
parish. Please know of my prayers for you in these coming weeks that you will continue to grow close to the 
Lord, with your hearts ever set on fire with love of the Lord and neighbor. 
 

 In the coming week, we will be getting ready to say goodbye to Nick Sungenis, as his time in the parish 
comes to a close. It has been a blessing to have him with us, as he shared his love of God in service to our parish 
and school over this past year. Please keep Nick in your prayers as he follows the Lord and says yes to all that He 
has in store for him. We will also be getting ready to welcome a new pastoral year seminarian: Josh Laws. Josh is 
completing his third year of theology at the Pontifical North American College in Rome (my own alma mater) 
and will be joining us for the upcoming year, through the summer of 2014. We are blessed to have the presence 
of so many seminarians in our parish and I pray that their example will inspire the young men and youth of our 
parish to think about God’s call and plan in their own lives. 
 

Have a very blessed Sunday and new week! 
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June 16, 2013 

11th Sunday in Ord. Time 

 

2 Samuel 12:7-10, 13 

Psalms 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11 

Galatians 2:16, 19-21 

Luke 7:36 - 8:3 

M�.. I������	�. F	� T9� W��, 

Sat., June 8 (Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary) 

8:15am David Montagna � 

4:30pm Marian Nelson � 

 

Sunday, June 9 (10th Sunday in Ord. Time) 
7:30am Douglas Charles Tolley � 

9:00am Genevieve Palko � 

11:00am For the People of the Parish   
5:00pm George Mamo � 

 

Mon., June 10,  
8:15am Int. of Virginus Osuagwu 
 

Tuesday, June 11  
8:15am Int. of Chisom Obioha 

 

Wednesday, June 12 

8:15am Thomas Newgent � 

 

Thursday, June 13  (Saint Anthony of Padua) 
8:15am In Thanksgiving to St. Anthony 

 

Friday, June 14  
8:15am Int. of Joseph Adeniyi (Birthday)  
 

Sat., June 15  

8:15am Boniface Ohale � 

4:30pm Sally Della Bovi � 

 

Sunday, June 16 (11th Sunday in Ord. Time) 
7:30am Stephan Tymiuk � 

9:00am Mary Ann Humm � 

11:00am Novena  
5:00pm For the People of the Parish   

 

Pregnant, Need Help? 

Call the Gabriel Network 1-800-ANGEL-OK 

 

Suffering Post-Abortion Stress? 

Call Rachel’s Vineyard Baltimore/Project Rachel 
410-625-8491 rvbaltimore@archbalt.org 
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Join us on June 16 at the 11am Mass as Deacon Allen 
Greene proclaims the Gospel and gives his first  

homily as a deacon at OLPH. 



10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Please include these people and their families in your prayers  
that they may experience Christ’s comfort and healing. 

Rob Baldwin 

Lucy Bodner 
Joe Botkin 

Wayne Buckley 

Graham Burrell 
Kaelynn Collazo 

Sean Cunningham 

Anna Curry  
MaryJo DeFillipo 

Kay Donahue 

Robert Dovalovsky 

William Dovalovsky  
John Duvall 

Janet Feldman 

Jayne Fleischer 
Richard Flynn 

Carol Freese 

Thomas French 

 

Herb Michael 
Bob Moan 

Peggy Moan 

Caroline Mohler 
Joseph Murray 

Nathan Niessner  
Sara Ann Ring 

Rosemarie Rippel 
June Rosemary 

Ephel Sandford  
Hugh Sandford 

Pearline Sandford  
Bill Schone 

Sheila Schone 

Victor Shellhorse 

Jack Simpson 

Ardellia Smith 

Julia Smith 

Bill Snyder 
Rose Sorbello 

Crystal Spicer 
Mary Stevens 

Linda Uliana 

Lauretta Vaccarino 

Ed Ward 

Jon Web 

Richard Weinroth  
Robert Welsh, Jr.  
Robert Welsh, Sr.  

Clyde Wenzel 
Kyla Zeilinger 

We need your help!  We are trying to keep this prayer list updated.   

If you or your loved one is on the mend, please notify the Parish Office at 410-747-4334.

Julie Gallagher 
Ray Gallagher 
Lewis Goode 

Antoinette Haigley 

Joe Haupt 
Gail Higgins 

Mary Grace Howard 

Chuck Hutzell 
Alan Ignacio 

Meghan Jaecksch 

Ally Jarkiewicz 

Marian Kubic  
Anne Labagh 

Phil Lewellen  
Fred Lourenso 

Josephine Lucas 

Jim McKelvey 

Lucy McKenna 
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Enjoy a relaxing evening with fellow parishioners!  
 

Hot dogs, hamburgers, drinks, a bonfire, s’mores, 
games, prizes and lots of fun will be provided. Bring a 
side dish or dessert to share. Volunteers for set-up and 
clean-up are greatly appreciated! 

L		,��0 F	� A F�Q G		� “W�����.”... 
We are in need of some volunteers for 
the Adopt-A-Bed Program to help keep 
the various planted beds weed-free.   
It requires a couple of hours per month 
for June through September.   
If you can help, contact Chuck or Sue 

Steele (410-730-3521 or 
Thanks in advance for your help! 

B����U�N��� S�

	�� 

 

The Bereavement Support Group will have a potluck 
dinner beginning at 6:30pm at the Parish Office on 

Monday, June 24th.   
Special guest, Sr. Mary McFadden. All are welcome, 

but please RSVP. For more information please contact 
Sr. Lorraine at 410-747-4334 ext. 314. 

C�N
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Please help the homeless children of Baltimore  
by donating the following:  

 

R -Juice boxes/Snacks (individually wrapped) 
R -Arts & Crafts Supplies 

R -Sports Equipment/Children’s Books 

R -Bottled water/Bug spray/Band-Aids 

R -Camp Kits-Nylon drawstring backpack, beach 
towel, sunhat, sunscreen (at least a 30SPF), 

reusable water bottle 

 

Collections will be in the narthex at all Masses on  
June 15 & 16th.  For more information, please contact 

Ed Parvis at 410-379-2902. Thank you for your 
generosity. —OLPH St Vincent DePaul Society 

S�. P���’. R	N�� C��9	��� P���.9 I�U���. �	�: 

June Dance Lesson and DJ Dance 

 

Prepare for June Weddings/Anniversaries by learning 
or brushing up on your swing dancing! 

 

Wednesday, June 12, 7:30pm-9:30pm 

St. Paul’s, New Parish Hall 
3755 St. Paul Street, Ellicott City 

 

Free will offering to benefit the parish.  
For more information, please call  

Tom at 443-812-8048 

CDA A����� B�X� S9	Q�� 

 

The Catholic Daughters Annual  
Baby Shower for unwed mothers will 

be held on June 22-23 and June 29-30.  
You can deposit the unwrapped 

donations of new or gently used items 
in a playpen in the narthex of the church.  

We cannot accept furniture or stuffed toys.   
We welcome any donations of diapers, clothing, wipes, 

formula, or baby lotions.  If you have any questions, 
please call Jackie Crizer at 410-465-0758, or 

Marcy Ruggiero 410-884-1947. 
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Forms are available in the narthex of the church and 
from the Parish Office. Forms can also be downloaded 
from our website, www.olphparish.org, by clicking on 

the blue bar (Parish Ministries) & scrolling down to 
Religious Education. For more information contact 

Judy Gruel at 410-747-4334 or 
 

T9��,��0 �X	�� .9����0 �	�� 
���9 Q��9 �9������?   
Catechists and aides are needed to instruct our parish 

children beginning in October. Call Judy Gruel, NOW, 
as you pray about this rewarding ministry!  The DREs 
in our area churches are working together to provide 
workshops for catechists in July and August. Hear 
from experienced catechists!  Learn ways to bring 
technology into the classroom!  Develop ways to 

manage a class!  Join our team of catechists who know 
how to form disciples! Contact Judy, 410-747-0131, 

jgruel@archbalt.org 

V�����	� B�X�� S�9		� X�0��. J��� 8�9!!   
 

Adult and High School Volunteers are still needed! 
Volunteers are needed to lead and supervise our 
stations:  Games, Crafts, Snack, and Movie for 

Elementary Crews and Pre-K Crews.  Please contact 
Judy Gruel, as soon as possible, if you can provide 

some assistance during this week.  Some stations do 
not require you to be present the entire morning.  

Email Judy for details, jgruel@archbalt.org 

C�N
 GLOW!  
Applications for participants and companions are being 
accepted for Camp GLOW 2013. Camp GLOW is an 
Archdiocesan sponsored week-long residential camp 

for adults with disabilities. There will be three sessions 
of camp at the Msgr. O’Dwyer Retreat House this 
summer: June 16th through 21st; July 21st through 

26th; and August 4th through 9th.  
Applications are available online or by contacting the 

Office of Disabilities Ministry at 410-547-5403 or 
email to either bfleming@archbalt.org or  

pashby@archbalt.org. 

M����� S�9		� R���0�	�. E������	� N�Q.: 
 

Middle School IMPACT sessions are open for 
registration, and forms can be found online, at the 

parish office, and in the church narthex. Please know 
that all sessions fill on a first come, first serve basis, 

and sessions will be each capped at 80 youth this year. 
Register now to get your spot!  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

All parents of middle school youth are invited and 
encouraged to join us for IMPACT Parent Night on 

Sunday, June 23, 6:30-8:00pm in the Gym.   
Come learn what your child will be taught at IMPACT 

this year, how IMPACT works, the parent-parish 
connection, and more!  Let’s work together to help our 

youth grow in their love and knowledge of the Lord 
more than ever before! 

C9����� W��,—K	
C, P���
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A 4-mile Charity Run/Walk or a 1-mile only option, in 
Catonsville on June 29th! Hosted by the Knights of 
Columbus, Patapsco Council at 1010 Frederick Rd.  

Sign up online at Runningmaryland.com or contact 
Bernie Wrisk at bwrisk@comcast.net, or 443-604-8372. 
Bring the whole family! We’ll have a moonbounce & other 

activities for younger non-participants. 

S9���� 	
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If you feel lost or want to give thanks for being found; 
a Pilgrimage to the Shrine of St. Anthony is perfect  

for you. This June 15th from Noon to 9pm, to celebrate 
the Feast day of St. Anthony, the Shrine will be having 

talks, Adoration, Masses, Confessions, Live Music, 
and more! Featuring talks by Fr. James McCurry and 
Fr. Jude Winkler, two renowned Franciscan speakers 

and retreat leaders. 
 

For more information, directions, or a full schedule of 
the day’s events check out our website at 
www.shrineofstanthony.org or  call  

410-531-2800.  
 

On June 15th, let the Shrine of St. Anthony help you 
reconnect, refresh, and rediscover the beauty of 

holiness and the holiness of beauty!   

The Little Sisters of the Poor present the annual:   
Rockin’ for the Elderly   

on Saturday, June 15 from 10am – 2pm., St. Martin’s 
Home, 601 Maiden Choice Lane, Catonsville 21228.  

Cake walks, raffles, a jewelry sale, hand-painted decorative 
garden rocks, games, luncheon, a DJ and our annual  

rock-a-thon.  Individuals and teams are invited to gather 
pledges and rock! More information can be found at: 
littlesistersofthepoorbaltimore.org.  Proceeds benefit 

“Keeping our Residents Connected” project to update cable 
TV & closed circuit services at St. Martin’s Home. We 

invite you to join us. Our residents are looking forward to 
the day and would like you to “rock!” with us! For more 

information call Carol Small, 410-744-9367 x 126. 

A������	� P�����. 	
 ���	N��0 F��.� G�����.!   
 

The Archdiocese of Baltimore requires that children 
who will be preparing for their First Reconciliation and 

First Holy Communion in the Second Grade attend 
Religious Education in the First Grade.  This First 
Grade year provides a necessary, remote catechesis 

and foundation in order to adequately develop the faith 
needed to receive the Sacraments in Second Grade 

with meaning and grace.  Please note the information 
about Religious Education Registration in the bulletin. 



10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

F	����09� F	� F����	N O
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Archbishop William E. Lori will celebrate the Opening Mass 
of the 2nd Fortnight for Freedom on Friday, June 21 at 7 p.m. 
at the Baltimore Basilica. The Fortnight, June 21 to July 4, is 

an initiative of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops aimed at bringing Catholics together with people of all 
faiths for prayer, study, and peaceful action to remind ourselves and others about the importance of preserving the 

fundamental right of religious freedom. The Mass will be nationally televised. All are welcome.                              
For more information, visit  www.archbal t .org .  

G�����0 �	 ,�	Q O�� C��9	��� S����.:   
Saint Anthony of Padua (1195-1231)  Feast: June 13 

 

St. Anthony, one of the greatest Franciscan saints, was not from Padua in Italy, but from 
Lisbon in Portugal. Wishing to die evangelizing the Moors in Morocco, he was forced to 
return humbly on account of illness.  The last year of his short life (he died at 36) was spent 
in a convent that he founded in Padua, and there his relics are to be found. Indeed, the Saint’s 
tongue is the only part of his body that was found incorrupt upon translation of the remains, a 
testament no doubt to his fantastic preaching ability.  No one suspected Anthony’s oratorical 
talent until he was called upon to preach on an occasion when all others were unprepared and 
unwilling.  Once discovered, Anthony began a short but dramatic career of bringing huge 
throngs to conversion, including many heretics (hence, his title “Hammer of Heretics”). 
Mainly, the saint sought peace and mercy in a time of tyranny and avarice. He is credited 
with a vast array of miracles, the most celebrated of which may be his preaching to fish. 
Anyone wishing to cast doubt on them all must reckon with the fact that some are well 
attested, the Pope was moved to canonize him within one year of his death, and he has ever 
after been besought for help in finding lost objects.  His is pictured with the Child Jesus, Who once appeared to 
him in a vision. 

Image:  
saints.sqpn.com 


